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15th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It’s been another busy week at school with the Year 5 and 6 share a lesson sessions and the Year 5 bikeability 
training amongst other things.  Thank you for supporting Comic Relief today. We hope the children enjoyed 
dressing up in ‘something funny’. 
 
Egg Competition 
Hopefully you saw yesterday’s information about the ‘Decorate an Egg’ competition. As stated in the ping, please 
can decorated eggs be brought into school on Thursday 21st March. The £1 entry fee can be paid on Parent Pay. 
We look forward to seeing the children’s wonderful creations! 
 
Playtime resources 
Our playtimes continue to go from strength to strength but some of our resources are dwindling. A plea that if 
you have any old suitcases, buckets and spades or small world which you would be willing to donate, we would 
really appreciate it. As the weather starts to improve, the pupils enjoy spending more time playing with these 
things. School has recently also purchased a supply of Lego which will be introduced outside very soon. Our Opal 
(Outdoor Play and Learning) assessment will take place in June and we are working hard to make playtimes as 
exciting as they can be for our children. 
 
Parent/Carer Questionnaire 
There is still time to complete the online parent/carer questionnaire. We would really appreciate it if you could 
take the time to answer the few questions. The more responses we have, the more representative it is of the 
pupil population. Please click this link to complete it - 
https://app.myschoolwellbeing.com/survey/begin/146/parent 
 
Charging for Children! 
A further huge thank you to those who have donated to our half marathon fundraiser. We have now raised over 
50% of our target of £2,000 with nearly 2 months still to go. The link below will take you to our fundraising page if 
you would like to support the team. 
 
Crowdfunding to offer the pupils at Low Ash a wealth of enrichment opportunities so that they can be the 'best 
that they can be'. on JustGiving 
 
A reminder that the school finishes for the Easter break next Friday 22nd March and we re-open for the summer 
term on Monday 8th April. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the upcoming events and activities. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer  
Co-Headteachers  

https://app.myschoolwellbeing.com/survey/begin/146/parent
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lowashprimaryschool-lowashprimaryschool
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lowashprimaryschool-lowashprimaryschool

